
 

 

Chabad Malvern ELC Weekly Update 

Monday 16th March, 2020 

Hi Families, Welcome back to another week. Here are some important updates for the upcoming week. 

  

Pesach Events – please see flyers attached for more information. 

Matzah Bakery – Tuesday 24th March. Each classroom will be allocated 

a time to attend the Matzah Bakery upstairs. 

Model Seder – all children are invited to attend with the families.  

Blue Room – Tuesday 31st March at 9:00am 

Red Room – Thursday 2nd April at 9:00am 

Orange and Yellow Rooms – Friday 3rd April at 9:00am 

Menu – please see below for this weeks’ menu.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Health Update: COVID-19 

We have been sending regular communication to our families regarding COVID-19. Please continue to 

check your emails for updates throughout the week. I’d like to assure you all that while we remain open, 

we are doing all that we can to ensure the health and safety of our Chabad Community.  

Pick Up and Drop Off Scheme – as per Chanchkie’s email on Sunday, we are trying to reduce the amount 

of people who come in and out of the centre. During morning drop offs, one of our educators will be 

available to collect your child from the car. At pick up times, our educators will bring your child out to 

you.   

Extra curriculum activities – We have cancelled our music and movement sessions with Graciela and 

Romy Snow for the time being as a measure of precaution. We will update you all later regarding their 

return.  



 


